Spartan Spinners—August 23, 2023--NOW--Notes on Wednesday
Greetings Spartan Spinners.

Only one more week of Plus classes this week on August 24th! Hope to see you all
there. It's been fun learning the Plus calls, but of course a challenge to remember them
all. Tom is a great teacher and we thank him for his patience and perseverance.

The Peach Blossoms Club will be having their next dance this Friday night, August 25th,
7:30-9:30 pm. The theme is a Circus Dance, so fix up a costume of either a circus
character or a circus animal! Let the fun begin.

The club is selling the magnetic signs for your car as a means of promoting our club.
The magnets are $7 each but the cost will drop if more people purchase the magnets.
So far only 10 have been sold. Please see Harvey Brandon for more information and/or
to purchase.

Happy Birthday to Dave Laliberte whose birthday is on August 28th!

A signup sheet will be at all dances up to October 7th for you to order our club's purple
polo shirts. The cost is $31.98 plus tax. There is an additional cost of $3 for an 2x shirt
and an additional cost of $5 for a 3x shirt and larger. The shirts are being ordered from
PT Graphics in Boiling Springs and you are welcome to go to the store to try on a
similar shirt if you are not sure of your size. We will have our club logo on the front on
one side and your full name on the front on the other side. We hope all will order a shirt
as by wearing these shirts, it will be a great way to advertise our club and generate
some PR.

More information will be coming, but our club has been invited to do a demo dance at
the Boiling Springs Senior Center on Wednesday, September 13, 10:30 am. We will
need four couples but hoping maybe we could get eight couples to have two squares.
This is not a nursing home atmosphere, but rather an activity based program for seniors
ages 50 and above provided by Spartanburg County Parks and Recreation. Actually
there are eight senior groups in Spartanburg County. This is a great way to advertise
our club and the square dancing arena and we may be able to demo at the other
centers as well in the future. Another great PR promotion. A signup sheet will be at our
classes and dances for this event.

Our Fall classes start on Thursday, Sept. 14th, 7-9 pm, at St. James Methodist Church.
Please share this information with your friends and invite them to the classes. This will
be an open house in addition to a class and the first class is FREE!

See you soon in the square!

Pamela K. Creasman, CAP-OM
Secretary
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club


https://www.google.com/maps/place/St+James+United+Methodist+Church/@34.9297,-81.9695412,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x88579de85461a2c5:0x764d96abbe05fec1!8m2!3d34.9297!4d-81.9669663!16s%2Fg%2F1tc_9czc?entry=ttu

